
 
 

MORGAN COUNTY SOLID WASTE AUTHORITY 
MINUTES OF MONTHLY BOARD MEETING 

April 13, 2021 
 
The May monthly meeting of the MCSWA was called to order at 4:04 p.m. by Judy Fisher.  Present 
were Morgan County Solid Waste Authority board members: Judy Fisher, Leslie Hotaling, John Spies 
and Glenn Horr; Coordinator Becky Barkley, Center Manager JR Timmons.  Absent was Board 
Member Margaret Gordon.   Guest Pete Gordon was also present. 
 
Coordinator Becky Barkley took minutes. 
 
The minutes from the MCSWA April Meeting were reviewed by the board.  Leslie Hotaling approved 
the minutes. 
 
The March financials were reviewed and discussed by the board.  Leslie Hotaling approved the March 
financials. 
 
Center Manager JR Timmons stated that things are going well as the center.   JC Fisher and Robert from 
Apple Valley Waste are scheduled to put the new tarp on April 14th.    
 
Coordinator Becky Barkley presented the SWMB ’22 Grant Application before the board.   Grant 
allocations and total grant funding were discussed and approved by the board.  Coordinator Becky 
Barkley will submit the application to the SWMB.   
 
In regards to the catwalk traction sealant, Becky Barkley received confirmation that Jeremy Farris will 
complete the work this month. 
 
The Board reviewed a proof for a new center informational magnet.  The MCSWA received an 
anonymous donation for the magnets.   Becky will order 1000 magnets with approved changes. 
 
The Board began discussion on the REAP Tire Collection opportunity.   After discussion, it was agreed 
that due to the extra labor required that the MCSWA would not explore the opportunity at this time. 
 
JR Timmons stated that there was a hole in the bottom of the Plastics Bin.  Glenn Horr was placed in 
charge of obtaining quotes for the repair. 
 
Shredding day scheduled for June 5th.  
 
Leslie Hotaling moved to adjourn the meeting at 5:00 pm. 


